
Our 2024 Vision Board
We love the start of a New Year at The Arc! It's a time to refresh and set goals, make new plans and reach for the
stars. The ladies of Powderhorn Group Home created vision boards to kick off 2024 and it inspired us. We have
big ideas for smart home technology in the group homes, we want to accept even more referrals for employment
support and transition services, we are enveloping a life of wellness through fitness and meal planning, we want
to build our connections with the Ocean County community to provide great resources, and as always, follow our
mission to advocate and support people with disabilities. Follow us on social to see our visions come to life in
2024!

https://www.arcocean.org/
https://www.arcocean.org/
https://www.facebook.com/thearcoceancounty


Transition Services
Students with disabilities will transition to adult services when they graduate at 21. The Arc offers a wide array of
services including a paid internship program, day habilitation, employment supports, and more. Learn more
about our Transition Services in Ocean County and connect with us on a transition plan today!

Amazing Creations Exhibit
Artists at the Journeys and Discovery program will have their paintings on display at the Brick Library for the
month of February in the "Amazing Creations" exhibit. We invite family and friends to join us for a reception on
February 8th from 5:30-8:00pm to view the artwork with us.

Take a Tour of the AEC
The Arc Employment Center, or as we like to call it The AEC, welcomes members of the community to take a tour
with us at our work center in Lakewood, NJ to see firsthand all we have to offer businesses in Ocean County. Call

https://www.arcocean.org/what_we_do/vocational-services/transition-services.html
https://www.arcocean.org/what_we_do/vocational-services/transition-services.html
https://www.arcocean.org/what_we_do/vocational-services/arc-employment-center.html


Lou Archiello at 732-363-6677 x2103 to schedule a tour today or email us.

Step Up for The Arc - May 18th!
We will be back at the Jersey Shore BlueClaws for our 22nd Annual Step Up for The Arc Walk and Inaugural 5K
Race on Saturday, May 18, 2024! Our site is now live, so head on over to register and start fundraising for your
Arc programs. We look forward to this family fun day with the community every year!

Out & About with #ArcOcean
Laurel Oaks residents started the new year laughing at a comedy show to see famous ventriloquist Jeff Dunham
perform with his hilarious band of puppet costars. This group of friends had a great time out in the city, grabbed
dinner and enjoyed the experience of live comedy. 
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